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Paul is currently the Vice President and Director of Government 
Relations for Motorola Canada Limited.  In this capacity he is 
responsible for the company’s interaction with governments, 
positions on technical, regulatory and policy issues, and, activity with 
associations.   
 
Paul has been involved in the telecommunications industry for over 
25 years.  He began his career by working in several different 
engineering development labs, focused mainly on wireless 
technologies.  With Motorola for the last 23 years he has held 
management positions in engineering, marketing and operations.   
 
The organizations that Paul currently serves as a board member 
include; the Radio Advisory Board of Canada, as an elected Vice 
President; the Electro-Federation of Canada (EFC) as Vice Chairman; 
York Technology Association; and AIM International (Canada) as 
Treasurer. 
 
Paul obtained his B.Sc. degree in Electrical Engineering from 
LeTourneau University in Texas in 1976 and is Registered 
Professional Engineer in Ontario. 
 

 
 

 
 
 


